
	
  

	
  

East Sacramento Preservation  
Presents 

Dr. Ed Pandolfino 
 BIRDING IN EAST 
SACRAMENTO 
 
Wednesday 
May 11, 2011 
7-8 pm 

McKinley Park’s Clunie Community Center  
East Sacramento Room  
601 Alhambra Blvd 
F Street and Alhambra Blvd  
 

Dr. Pandolfino will present information and photography to help 

urban dwellers understand the diversity and bird ecosystems of East 

Sacramento. 

He will discuss how to attract birds to your backyard and you’ll get 

basic tips on how to identify the most common species likely to visit. 

There will also be suggestions for neighborhood walks that showcase 

the variety of birds sharing our neighborhood canopy. 

Dr. Pandolfino is Vice-president of Western Field Ornithologists and is on the board of Sierra Foothills Audubon Society. 
He is a Northern California editor for the magazine North American Birds and is on the editorial committee of the Central 
Valley Bird Club Bulletin. He was formerly vice-president of San Francisco Bay Bird Observatory. 
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